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Concord, NH: Representative Sherman Packard (R-Londonderry) released the following 
statement after being re-elected to a second term to lead the NH House of 
Representatives as House Speaker:  
 
“I am honored to have been re-elected as the NH House Speaker for the 2023-2024 
legislative term. It is my priority to lead this historic body with an open mind and an 
opportunity to build bridges to help move this great State forward. The only way forward 
is together, and I am ready to roll up my sleeves to get good things done for our 
constituents." 
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